
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 18th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

 
Nativity and Christmas Performances 

As per the website calendar dates, each year group will have two performances to parents/ carers.  To accommodate 

the maximum audience capacity, we are able accommodate a maximum of two adults for each child (due to space 

requirements, pre-school children will need to sit on your laps.) Please be aware that you will be asked to be seated 

during the performances.  

In order to accommodate all families, we ask that you only attend one performance due to space constraints as per 

our risk assessment. All children participate in both performances and both shows are exactly the same, therefore 

there is no need to attend both. 

Please use the online Teachers2Parents form, that has been emailed to you, to specify which date (from the list of dates 

below) you would like to attend (for your child’s year group.)  You may request for two adults to visit either one of the 

dates below or you may request for one adult to attend each performance.  

Please be aware that requests can only be made up until Wednesday 4th December in order for us to plan seating. You 

will not be given a ticket for this event. The pedestrian gates on Cotelands will open 10 minutes prior to the start of 

each performance to allow entry into the hall of parents/carers who have requested a seat at the performance.  

Reception Nativity 
Wednesday 11th December at 10am or Thursday 12th December at 2pm 

 
Year One Christmas Performances 

Monday 9th December at 2pm or Thursday 12th December at 10am 
 

Year Two Christmas Performances 
Monday 9th December at 10am or Wednesday 11th December at 2pm 

Collection boxes will be available at each performance for cash donations to our school fund. 

Please be reminded that parents/ carers are not allowed to take any photographs or videos of children during the event 
for safeguarding reasons. Please see our Online Safety policy for further information.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into our school during this festive season. 
 

Best festive wishes from 
 

Your Headship Team 

 


